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Mail-in voting increases voter participation and streamlines an otherwise chaotic 

process.  This bill would be a step backwards for Oregonians, and frankly the person 

who is sponsoring it should be ashamed of himself for wasting taxpayer resources on 

this instead of devoting that time and energy to solving actual problems faced by his 

constituents.  


